

Principal's Summer Update

Lisa Parrish, Michelle Koch, John Hedstrom August, 2025

- Interviews continue to be underway for open staff positions at both the High School and Elementary levels. We are excited to welcome new team members to our school communities! Thank you to Kerry White for leading the new teacher/mentor program.
- At this time, we are continuing to monitor enrollment numbers and student needs closely to ensure we are fully staffed to support all learners this fall.
- Our custodial team is hard at work finishing the deep cleaning all over the building for the upcoming school year. The building is truly looking wonderful!
- Curriculum materials and staff supply orders are arriving daily and being distributed to classrooms.
 It's encouraging to see our learning environments coming together in preparation for the new year.
- A heartfelt thank you to the many staff members who have collaborated to prepare for the 2025-2026 school year. Your teamwork and communication have been outstanding and greatly appreciated!
- The Elementary Student Handbook is ready for a second read.
- The High School Student Handbook is also ready for your review.
- Back to school Staff Development is ready! Including PD on the new math curriculum, FastBridge assessments (High School) and MTSS/PBIS updated.

 25-26 Back to School Fall Staff Development